
It is impossible to get the home-school communication balance right to suit everyone. However, the use 
of email is our main form of communication with parents. All letters, newsletters, forms etc are sent by 
email as we try to reduce paper usage as much as possible. It is therefore crucial that the registration 
department and class teachers have the correct email address for you. 

All class teachers have a school email address for contact. The learning 
pathways are published each week on the school website and provide 
links to their email addresses. 

When contacting staff please remember they have family time outside of 
school too. Staff are expected to read emails daily 
(Sunday - Thursday) and respond within 24 hours. They may choose to 
read or respond outside of school hours but please do not expect it. 
Please also bear in mind that they will be teaching or in meetings during 
the school day (7.30am - 3.20pm) so will not be able to respond straight 
away.

Thank you so much for sharing some of the 

photos of your children and families taking 

part in our 20 day Well-being Challenge. 

If you have taken part in an activity or 

challenge we would love to hear from you. KS2 

students can upload photos to their Google 

Classrooms and all photos can be shared via 

email to class teachers.



AAESS Counselling Service

Our main focus for 2023-2024 is inclusion.

AAESS is currently  running a Well-being Challenge until 

Friday 30th September. During this time, we challenge 

students and their  families to take some time each day to 

put themselves first and take care of their well-being.  In 

school, we will be talking about the different challenges and 

how to ensure we take good care of ourselves. We look 

forward to the children sharing some of their experiences in 

completing the challenges outlined on the next page.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TU6knKalm3KegmI0biEcvBxrb5XS-Mz0Fpmt_BK-xKE/edit?usp=sharing




Such a fun and creative week in 
Preschool. The children have 
thoroughly enjoyed, creating, making, 
building and playing.



FS2 have had some fantastic learning 
experiences this week where they have 
enjoyed exploring, creating, investigating and 
learning together. 



Our Year 1 students have really thrived in their 
learning environments this week and have 
impressed us with their level of independence. 
They’re also loving their Nature Club sessions in 
the sustainability garden.



Year 2 have enthusiastically started their new 
topic, ‘we could be heroes’ and have been 
collaborating together to further their 
understanding of number and place value.



Year 3 have enjoyed their time in the science 
labs this week, developing their knowledge 
and understanding of the different food 
groups.



Looking after the environment and 
questioning how to best look after the 
planet has been the main focus in year 4 as 
they launched their ‘Al Ain Defenders’ topic. 

Star of the 
Week



Another great week of learning in Year 5 
including visits to the Sustainability garden, 
a bit of drama in English and some valuable 
place value skills in maths.



Year 6 have enjoyed using the place value 
counters this week  to identify numbers up to 
10 000 000. 


